
 

 

February 21st, 2024 

 

The Board of Woodson County Commissioners met in a special meeting on February 21st, 2024 at 6:00 

p.m. in the commission room to discuss possible hire for Road and Bridge Supervisor with Chairman 

Justin Clark, Vice-Chairman Kevin Stuber, Member Jerry Sedlacek and Deputy Election Clerk Teresa 

McCullough. 

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

Clark motioned to recess into executive session for non-elected personnel to discuss possible hire for 5 

minutes with the Commissioners only, beginning at 6:01 p.m. to reconvene in the commission room at 

6:06 p.m. Stuber seconded it, with Sedlacek making it unanimous. 

Stuber made the motion to recess into executive session for non-elected personnel to discuss possible 

hire for 42 minutes with the Commissioners, Gary Ward and Deputy Election Clerk Teresa McCullough, 

beginning at 6:08 p.m. to reconvene in the commission room at 6:50 p.m.  Clark seconded it, with 

Sedlacek making it unanimous. 

Clark motioned to recess into executive session for non-elected personnel to discuss possible hire for 5 

minutes with the Commissioners only, beginning at 6:51 p.m. to reconvene in the commission room at 

6:56 p.m.  Stuber seconded it, with Sedlacek making it unanimous. 

No decisions were made.  There will be more discussion at the regular commission meeting on Tuesday, 

February 27th, 2024. 

Clark declared adjournment at 6:57 p.m.  Stuber seconded it, with Sedlacek making it unanimous. 

 

                 

        Justin Clark, Chairman 

 

Attest:              

            Tesla Bayles, Certified County Clerk                 Kevin Stuber, Vice-Chairman 

 

                                                                                                                          

        Jerry Sedlacek, Member 

 


